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 Titan Family Night at the Arena – LAST CHANCE 
LAST CHANCE to purchase your tickets for our next great 
family event - Thursday, December 29th Buffalo Sabres vs. 
Detroit Red Wings.  These are available to all Titan 
members, families, friends, and alumni. Bring your crew!! 
Everyone will be heading down to the ice after the game for 
a team picture.   
 
To purchase tickets, please use this link: 
https://fevo.me/titansswimclub 
 
We have sold over 100 tickets so far.  The Sabres added 30 more for us if we need 
them. Want a FREE ticket?  See below…. 
 
VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES – HELP NEEDED!  If you can help us by volunteering to 
sell 50/50 raffle tickets, you will receive FREE entrance to the game and be able to 
watch as soon as we are done selling.  Please sign up under the Event tab of our 
Titan website.  You must be 18 years old, and this DOES count toward our Family 
Participation requirements should you secure a spot.  
 

USA Swimming Registration – ACTION ITEM 
As we approach the end of 2022, the USA Swimming Membership for all current 
Titans (swimmers who joined us prior to the 2022/2023 season) is set to expire. 
 
Therefore, it is time for you to register your swimmer for 2023. This is a requirement 
by USA Swimming in order to be an active member of our club. 
 
As of 9/1/22 we can no longer do this for you.  This must be done on a member level 
by first creating a Parent Account and then creating a Swimmer registration,  
 
To complete this process, please sign into our website – www.titanswimming.com – 
and then click on the USA Swimming Account Registration page found under the Join 
Our Team tab.   

• You must be signed into your Titan account to access this page.   
• This is a TWO STEP process.  You first create the Parent Account; you then 

create the Swimmer Account and pay the $88 registration fee (per 
swimmer).  

• Use the documents found on the website to guide you.  There is a registration 
link included in the Create Swimmer Account.  You must use this in order to 
successfully register your swimmer.  

 
DEADLINE:  We are asking that all Titans complete this registration no later than 
12/15/22 in order to ensure a seamless transition into 2023. If you have any 
questions, please send an email to our team:  tonawandatitansswimclub@gmail.com  
 

 

Questions? 
Swimmer Related – 
Contact your swimmer’s coach  
via information found on website 
under Coaches tab 
 
Account Related -  
Email 
tonawandatitansswimclub@gmail.com 
 
Website 
Current schedule information,  
Event information, last minute  
communications, handbook: 
  
www.titanswimming.com 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
2023 USA Swimming Registration –  
DUE 12.15.22 
 
 
TTSC Holiday Meet 
12.27 – 12.28 
 
Titan Family Night at the Arena 
Buffalo Sabres Game 
12.29 

 



 

  Travel Meet Hotels – Group Rate 
We have set up two group rates at hotels for travel meets in 2023. Please click on 
the links below to reserve your space: 

• Niagara Power Point (1/14 – 1/16), Webster NY:  Holiday Inn – January 
2022 

• Niagara 14 & Under Championships (3/17 – 3/19), Webster, NY:  Holiday 
Inn – March 2022 

 
If you would rather contact the hotel directly, please call (585) 872-0900 and 
mention our team for the discounted rate. 
 
As a reminder attendance at the Power Point meet is optional but encouraged.  The 
Niagara 14& Under Championship meet is a qualifying meet (gold NI times) for 
swimmers that have achieved the standard time.  We are still awaiting additional 
information about both meets.  As soon as it is available it will be posted on our 
website.  Hotel group rates will expire one month prior to the start date of the meet.  
 

2022 TTSC Holiday Meet & Apparel 
Our second hosted meet of the season is our 2022 TTSC Holiday Meet – Tuesday, 
December 27th and Wednesday, December 28th.  Please check your emails and the 
website for event information.  
 
All Titan swimmers are encouraged to attend. Please talk to your coaches about your 
swimmer’s entries if you have any questions.   
 
2022 APPAREL AVAILABLE:  D&T Graphics has t-shirts and sweatshirts available for 
the meet.  These will be pre-purchase only and will be shipped directly to your house 
before Christmas.  These will NOT be available at the meet. Orders are due by 
11/27/22 and can be purchased using this link:  
https://titansholiday22.itemorder.com/shop/home/  No late orders will be 
accepted, so please make sure to purchase before the deadline.  
 
We will be posting Volunteer Opportunities for the meet on Monday, December 12th. 
For Supply Donations - We will be sending an email on Friday, December 16th to all 
Titan families to provide you with the list of needed items and the opportunity for you 
to sign up to bring them.  If you prefer not to worry about shopping and would like 
your account to be charged the $10 for the donation, no further action on your behalf 
will be required.  
 

October 2022 Swimmer of the Month  
Congratulations to our Titan Swimmers of the Month for October 2022! These 
athletes have earned this honor based on practice attendance, accomplishments, 
attitude, growth, and work ethic.  Stop by the AFC to pick up your bag tag.   

• Stroke Development - Bryson Charlier 
• L1 - Franklin Miller 
• L2 - Niyantri Sriram 
• L3 - Alex Caccamise 
• L4 - Madison Hayes 
• L5 - Tessa Michalowski 
• L6 - Ryan Bronson 
• L7 - Rowan Riley 
• L8 - Jackson James 

 

Did You Know? 
 
All current Niagara and USA 
Swimming time standards can be 
found on our website under the 
TTSC Times tab.  Time standards 
are based on gender and age 
group.  To determine if your 
swimmer has qualified for an event 
– view the link that corresponds to 
that meet.  
 
For the current Short Course (SC) 
season: 
 
Qualifier = Silver Meet which is 
hosted by our club in February. 
 
Championships = Gold Meet which 
is hosted by STAR in Buffalo for 15 
& Over and in Webster for 14 & 
Under in March. 
 
Questions about time standards 
should always be directed to your 
swimmer’s coach. 
 
 
 

2022-2023 Titan 
Handbook 
Please make sure to reference our 
2022-2023 Titan Handbook for 
information about our team 
including Membership Dues, 
Volunteer Requirements, and 
Contact Information for all of our 
Coaches and Board of Directors.  
The handbook can be found under 
the Parent tab of our website.  
 
 


